
 

 

UPDATE: City Offices CLOSED on Monday, January 8, 2024 

All City of Santa Fe Offices, Libraries, Community Centers, and Municipal Court will be 
CLOSED on Monday, January 8, 2024, due to snowy and icy road conditions in Santa Fe.   

Non-essential driving is strongly discouraged. If driving is necessary, please allow additional 
travel time and exercise caution on the road. City crews are working to clear the roads 
throughout the storm. Click here for more information on the City's snow removal efforts 
and to view the Snow Removal Priority Roads Map.  

Property owners and occupants are responsible for removing snow and ice from sidewalks 

and gutters fronting and adjoining the property. Businesses are further responsible for 

removing snow and ice to maintain accessible features, including accessible parking 

spaces, routes to and from parking to the main entrance, and routes from a bus stop to the 

main entrance. Snow and ice that has been removed should NOT be relocated to 

another property or placed in the street. (Ordinance 23-1.8; ADA Act Title III)  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015G0DXpSupGribD66axs5jLWek15Jpd1JigBRg3RSjVkL-EjopwDqqF7SUmKtaDS0dqEhIOVaJz0dU_OWx9pm1u-eWiGAYNl-x0UppK5y5bDhFeT2xAC1MGvjas7XZPnslUqCECm-v9kpfnzpJZNcRG-5TXp-mW2gATNKdIfy12Dj1EcpTYiqRh5whsOdPiKMb81lHD4AEFRsA2O8ws2q8TTZajXIVbR-niQdy_UnxRbQkY9suUB7bQ==&c=g5bjY-e9wGTqMw5FNLwMWGpsqTGerzCSPM0ODREGpgr1QpMSHXtZQw==&ch=bD4bOzIHAizCwzIHwW3jaoZu6r2z5m7QE3ML9sNi9d7r-kCt40Phsg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015G0DXpSupGribD66axs5jLWek15Jpd1JigBRg3RSjVkL-EjopwDqqBeGl6E0YmHDB6NOJv2S-yt9PvyASTKgusd5nqA2zreorkEAAP3qVrn0W6_vfTfS7lOqlumCzPacYNFTHyFDqxtz1apr2GL4UgArtTlPHd9QSldko3djAiFpJj4ye0nu7gC24EGJFzEF686MfbuGzmdnmxGgZ61jzClIi6NNzmW8fGWfqPv4UUE=&c=g5bjY-e9wGTqMw5FNLwMWGpsqTGerzCSPM0ODREGpgr1QpMSHXtZQw==&ch=bD4bOzIHAizCwzIHwW3jaoZu6r2z5m7QE3ML9sNi9d7r-kCt40Phsg==

